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Comments: Hi hello. I feel very strongly that you should reconsider the proposed plan for the northfork

watershed. I feel that more harm than good will come from this proposed project. I also feel that 'fixing' forests

that have been poorly managed from previous logging projects is a convenient reason to justify cutting down

trees and disturbing an ecosystem that is trying to repair itself. What stops this from happening another 10-20

years down the road? New roads being built will only contribute further to our issue of an increased sediment

load in the river. This will even further damage the chinook population. Please leave the drainage alone. 


